
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  EMS Board 
 
From:   Maine EMS Office  
 
Date:   September 24, 2025 
 
Subject:  Enabling HealthInfoNet (HIN) for Community Health Module Reports 
 
 
HealthInfoNet (HIN) has completed its review of Maine EMS’s request to share Community 
Paramedicine (CP) data through the Health Information Exchange. Under the current agreement, only 
911 reports are authorized for transmission and access. 

Opportunity: 
HIN is able to include Community Paramedicine reports in the exchange. This expansion would allow 
healthcare providers across the state to access timely and relevant CP documentation to support care 
coordination and patient outcomes. 

Next Steps Required: 
Before amending the agreement HIN requires the following: 

1. Formal confirmation from: 

o The Medical Direction and Practices Board (MDPB), which occurred at their September 
17th meeting. 

o The Maine EMS Board 

2. Amendment to the existing agreement between Maine EMS and HIN to include CP reports. 

Recommendation: 
The office recommends enabling the inclusion of Community Paramedicine data in the HealthInfoNet 
system. Doing so will ensure continuity of care, improve data integration across healthcare settings, and 
support the evolving role of community paramedicine clinician’s across Maine’s healthcare landscape. 

Contact Information: 

Soliana Harnish, LCSW 
(207) 248-1190 

Soliana.Harnish@maine.gov
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